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Archbishop Kbajag Barsamian, Primate 

The Very Reverend Father Haigazoun Melkonian 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
101 Ashmead Rd. 
Cheltenham, PA 19012 

Dear Hayr Soorp: 

September 22, 1993 

Enclosed is a message which you requested for the booklet for the Junior ACYOA Sports 
Weekend. I trust this is satisfactory. Good luck and success on the event. 

Enc. 1 

GK/as 

Still waiting for the manuscript of "Sacraments and Prayers". 

Your Brother-in-Christ, 

~ 8 ...... c •. .A._ 
Father Garabed Kochakian 
Chancellor 

630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10016-4885 TELEPHONE 212.686.0710 FAX 212.779.3558 
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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

Primate's Message 

I wish to congratulate the ACYOA Juniors of Holy Trinity Armenian Church for 
organizing the 1993 Junior Sports Weekend. Under the leadership of the Very 
Reverend Father Haigazoun Melkonian, Pastor; Ms. Carol Jerrahian, Parish 
Youth Coordinator, parents, and members of the Juniors have worked 
diligently to make this weekend a success. The ACVOA Juniors Sports 
Weekend is an exciting opportunity for young Armenians to come together for 
fellowship. worship, and sports competition all within the loving arms of the 
Armenlan Church. 

I commend all of you for coming from your homes throughout the diocese to 
take part in the events of this weekend. Through your participation in this 
weekend and other youth events, you will not only form lasting friendship, but 
you will gain a better understanding of the Armenian Church and your role in 
building her future. 

May the lord bless you and may your love for each other and the Armenian 
Church continue to grow. 

New York City 
October 1993 

With prayers, 

t\\r.K·JIJ~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 

630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK. NY 10016-4885 TELEPHONE 212.686.0710 FAX 212.119.3558 


